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Adair Village 

Mission Statement 
To build a safe, attractive, 
vibrant environment with 
a welcoming sense of 
community. 

 

NEW TOWN SQUARE 
The City is excited to let everyone know that the new town square is 
finally completed. Many of you may have noticed the work being done 
by the two barracks buildings over the last several months. The project 
took a little longer than expected due to some cracking in the concrete. 
The town square had to be ripped out and replaced. I am glad to say that 
the new square looks great and will be ready for the spring Founders 
Day event. 
 

This project was just one step of a much larger community center project 
including renovating the two barracks buildings. The City Council will 
be discussing this project at the February 7th and March 7th City Council 
meetings. It has been long discussed that the City will be utilizing one 
barrack for preserving the history of this area and the other one for a 
youth program/community hall. Over the last few months the City has 
been discussing the possibility of connecting the Model Railroad in town 
to the youth and history of this area by placing them together in the other 
barracks. By partnering with the Model Railroad the City may be able to 
start work on one of the barracks and receive funding that we wouldn’t 
otherwise be able to access. 
 

This is an exciting development for the City as we are also working with 
Benton County to receive the property across from City hall that includes 
the old gas station and the baseball field. The City still needs to go 
through some federal processes to acquire the property and then again to 
change the utilization but this is a major step for the City in securing a 
future downtown. We invite all of you to join in the discussions about 
the future of Adair Village. 

 

 

 

FOUNDERS DAY  
Founders Day will be on May 13th, 2017! We are excited to be planning 
this wonderful community event. We have awesome activities planned 
including displays and presentations from Adair Living History, a BBQ, 
bounce houses and face painting for the kids, vendor booths, and so 
much more!  
 

If you are interested in being a vendor at the Founders Day Event please 

call Ken Real at 541-368-4317. Vendor spaces are free, but we would like 

you to register.  
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MOVIE and GAME NIGHT at CITY HALL 

PRE-TEEN and TEEN NIGHT 
Join us for movies, games, and dinner on Saturday, February 11th from 6:00-9:00 PM at City Hall. 

This event is totally free for Adair Village youth ages 11+.  

 

 

 
 

EASTER EGG HUNT 
The annual Easter Egg hunt sponsored by the Kiwanis Sunrisers will be on Saturday, April 15th at 

10 AM in the Benton County Park. This event is put on by the Kiwanis especially for Adair Village 

youth and their families. 

COMMUNITY SERVICE OFFICER 
Livestock Permits (Chicken Coups) will be inspected February 6th through February 14th, 2017. If 
you have a current chicken permit or are requesting one please contact the CSO for an appointment 
if you would like to be there. If appointments are not made or you do not wish to be there the CSO 
will inspect your chicken coup sometime during this time. 
 

During the snow storms of December 2016 and January 2017, the Community Service Officer, with 
help from volunteers, cleaned snow and ice from 57 residents’ properties and stacked three cords of 
wood for multiple elderly and disabled.  If you are elderly or disabled and need assistance stacking 
or unloading firewood during the winter months contact the CSO at 541-368-4317 for help. 

The item above is a paid advertisement  and 
the information included does not represent a 

city sanctioned event or information  

ADAIR LIVING HISTORY 
Adair Living History wants you! ALH is seeking board members and volunteers to continue the 
work on the east barracks. Please call 541-745-6318 if you’re interested. 
 

We are ready to seek bids for construction of the internal walls in the east barracks building. If 
you have a recommendation for a carpenter or construction company you think would do a good 
job, please call the number listed above. We would like to gather at least three bids for this work. 
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